
From: GLORIA MCGINN-MCTEER  

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 8:04 PM 

To: Sundercock, Meg <msundercock@london.ca> 

Cc: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: SPA20-029 - 307 Fanshawe Park Road E - Notice of 

Revised Application and Public Meeting 

 

Reviewed info again. Issues remain intensity resulting in loss of privacy and noise 

issues in a single family neighbourhood; local traffic impact on arterial road due to close 

proximity to Fanshawe Park Rd., significant SWM issues germaine to this location and 

ability to provide appropriate green space. 

 

With thanks,  

Gloria McGinn-McTeer 

PP., Stoneybrook Heights/Uplants RA 

683 Windermere Rd. London N5X 3T9 
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